
 
 

 

 

 

8 October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Please find attached details of our upcoming Autumn Fair on Saturday 12th October.  There 

will be lots of craft and gift stalls along with tea, coffee and food.  It is a great opportunity to 

purchase some early Christmas presents.  By coming along you will not only have a great 

time but you will be contributing to our whole-school charity, Charlene’s Project.  Over the 

coming years we will be helping the charity to send a number of teenage girls to high school 

and support the building of a secondary school in a rural area where there is no provision for 

secondary education. 

 

We would love as many people as possible to come and support this worthy cause.  The 

success of the autumn fair depends on it! 

 

Thank you in anticipation, 

 

Dr Larmour 

 


